Editors Note

The President’s Corner message was sent via email to members
of the Calaveras Amateur Radio Society. A copy of the email is
listed below, there are two pages to the President’s message
scroll down to the bottom of page one and you should see an
icon to proceed to page 2. There will be a presentation by one
of our members Mark Price during the business meeting.


http://calaverasars.org/Web/?p=4911

